
Good Afternoon,
Thank you! Thank you! Thank you for an amazing trip! I never thought you could top the previous trip,
but Junior Tours did it again. For the past twenty years, your company has provided unforgettable
experiences for this naïve group of Iowa students. If I do the math correctly, you’ve impacted the lives
of over 400 students and adults from my small community. That is quite the legacy!

The relationship we’ve built – despite the fact that we only see each other once every other year – I truly
feel like we’re friends, not just business associates. If you ever (EVER) need someone to speak on your
behalf, don’t hesitate to call me! (Next Friday I’m traveling to my daughter’s school to give them the
lowdown on Junior Tours! I have presentation in hand and am so excited to share our traveling
memories.)

I thought the hotels were wonderful. The bus transportation, well, that was awesome too. We were in
stitches with our driver Kenny. You really need to put a microphone on him because he is incredibly
entertaining.

I can’t say enough about Clift, our DC guide. He is informative, relaxed, and so personable. The kids
absolutely loved getting to know him. Steven in NY was equally amazing- professional, energetic and
very talented. To meet an aspiring playwright was so cool. As a high school director, I was very
intrigued with his material.

I truly appreciate the itinerary. It was the first time I saw Mount Vernon and I cried. I’m not kidding – I
cried. I love George Washington and to walk the grounds of his home was something I will never
forget. Despite the heat, the kids said it was one of their favorite sites. Also, because we added the day,
we visited Ellis Island again. I always want to spend more time at Ellis than the kids do, but hey, I love
history.

How on earth did you get such great orchestra seats for Wicked? Students actually cried during the
opening scenes because of the beauty of the show. (They cried when she “died” and rejoiced when she
lived.)

In conclusion, thank you, thank you, thank you. The trip was amazing! Keep the adventures coming and
we’ll see you again in two years!

Best Regards,

Brenda M. Sandbulte



To Whom it May Concern:

Here are some reminders about Junior Tours:

O For 50 years, we have specialized in offering upscale student tours at affordable prices.

O Teachers from all 50 states and Canada have safely traveled with more than a half million students
on our tours.

O 9 out 10 groups who travel with Junior Tours return to travel with us again.

O We are active members of the National Tour Association, Student & Youth Travel
Association and the American Bus Association.

O We maintain $2,000,000 of liability insurance coverage.

O We provide private security at your hotel each night on your floor.

O A company representative can be reached by emergency contact number 24 hours a day.

O Our groups are escorted by our tour guides for the entire duration of their stay.

O At the beginning of tour, each person is given an Emergency Procedure Card to help them
find the group if they are separated.

O Each group is provided a personal tour coordinator to ensure that the itinerary is planned to meet
the educational goals set forth by the group leader.

Sincerely yours,

Richard Abrams

Richard Abrams
Junior Tours
President


